
I would like to say thank you to family support because they answered a Christmas wish for us. My 

husband and I have been wanting to take the kids on the Santa train for a few years but can't afford it. 

When I received the letter last week it brought tears to my eyes. I am so excited we can share the 

experience with our kids this year. 

 

Have a good day, 

Amanda 


